Gentet, Matthias

From: Smith, Kristina

Sent: 20 June 2016 1347

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning Application number 2016/1987/P
Kristina Smith

Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 4986

FHEHEE
From: Jensen, Kristian _

Sent: 19 June 2016 12:52

To: Smith, Kristina

Cc: Jensen, Kristian

Subject: Planning Application number 2016/1987/P

Dear Kristina Smith
| write to object to the planning application proposing the building of a roof terrace on the rear extension of number
14 Manley Street, NW1 8LT.

1. Ilive in small basement flat in the neighbouring house

2. Thereis no daylight study with the application, but the extension will tower over our small back yard/
garden, which provides the only source of light to our living room and our bed room. We will lose most of
our already limited amount of direct sunlight and will lose a significant amount of daylight, making our tiny
yard/ garden seem like the bottom of a well.

3. From the proposed roof terrace it will be possible to look directly into our bedroom, from very close
quarters. | estimate that people on the roof terrace will be about five or six meters from my bed. This will be
both intimidating and embarrassing.

The lightest part of our living room will also be overlooked

5. If you get few objections, this may be because citizens have been prevented from getting information about
the application in two separate ways:

A) the notice enabling neighbours to know that the application has been submitted was not hung up or has
been removed
B) your system has for some time not given access to planning applications; see the error message below.

- -

| ask you in the strongest possible terms to refuse the application



Yours sincerely

Kristian Jensen
12A Manley Street
London NW1 8LT




